Kess, Quinn

From: e e e Ll
Sent; Tuesday, October 15, 2013 8:59 AM
To: CTPS

Subject: Pet Stores in CT.

Obviously | am all for closing down Puppy Mills, but why would you even consider punishing the Pet
Stores that are caring people? You are not thinking about these owners who have families to feed
and mortgages to pay! This is outrages! | hope you consider these facts when in deliberation. Think of
all the pet lovers, including myself, who go to Pet Stores to purchase a pet, due to the fact, in my
case The Dog House In CT. which | trust completely. My family and | have purchased and adopted
pets for many years in CT. Again, Please consider the Pet Stores who are trying to make a
differencel! .

Sincerely,
Kathy Cipriani

Kathy Cipriani

School Secretary

Newfound Regional High School
150 Newfound Road

Bristol, New Hampshire 03222
603-744-6006 ext.100

Fax 603-744-2526



